
From: Bloomsbury Conservation 

Sent: 01 October 2022 15:28 

To: Elaine Quigley; Planning Planning 

Subject: NO COMMENT - 2022/2269/P Northgate House 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Elaine,  

 

We have no comment to make on the application at Northgate House for change of use. 

 

Owen Ward 

 

 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/KVcgCr8DAUNBmvoc7Id60?domain=bloomsburyconservation.org.uk/
envma04
Note


